CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE



November 23, 2011

Scott M. McGee, P.E. 9700 Tanoan Dr NE Albuquerque, NM 87111

Re: Holiday Park Multigenerational Center Engineer's Stamp dated 10-21-11 (G22/D008)

Dear Mr. McGee,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 11-07-11, the above referenced plan cannot be approved for Building Permit until the following comments are addressed:

PO Box 1293

Albuquerque

NM 87103

www.cabq.gov

Provide the amount runoff that drains to the north and to the south.

- How does the southerly portion of the site drain to the existing channel? If trough an existing structure please provide location as well flow capacity calculations.
- Label existing contours.
- Show the limits of the existing drainage easement along the existing channel.
- Enlarge the vicinity map, and include a FIRM map.

Hydrology is requesting that proposed landscape areas be depressed to retain/infiltrate the rain that falls on them. If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.

Sincerely

Shahab Biazar, P.E.

Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.
Development and Building Services

C: file